EarlyON NORTH BAY

Child and Family Centre

ONyva  INDIGENOUS HUB

Centre pour l'enfant et la famille

1040 Brookes Street

. EarlyONegmghub.ca
Ontario @ (705) 995-0060 ext.234
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Reminders

PR o G RAM * Please dress weather appropriate

* Please bring indoor shoes or slippers

DESRIPTIONS For Playground access, come into EarlyON

and we will unlock the yard for you :)

EarlyON at the North Bay Indigenous Hub is a FREE program that provides cultural and
EARLYON educational programs for both Indigenous and non-Indigenous families with children
from prenatal to 6 years of age.

LEARNING CIRCLE Join us daily for songs and stories, around 11:00am*. Ages 0-6 yrs.

Monday’s we will have a sensory activity available for you and your child to explore. 2yrs+

NMADBI MISKHAADESIWAG  10:20am on Tuesdays Join us as we bring our circle to an outdoor sit spot for some gross
SITTING TURTLES

motor, outdoor exploration and learning. Weather Permitting - Please bring appropriate
outdoor gear.

REGISTERED PROGRAM* - Wednesday 12pm-2:30pm, For the month of June, we will be
making Bucket Hats! Please register to join by emailing us at EarlyONegmghub.ca

CRAFTING GROUP

BABY GROUP Thursday mornings circle time will be geared towards infants from Birth-15months.
*drop in families are encouraged to use the gym space or the yard™®

MAAMWI WIISNIDAA Thursday evenings from 4pm-5:30, we will be serving a EarlyON community dinner. last call
LETS EAT TOGETHER is at 5:30. information posters will be posted to our EarlyON - NBIH Facebook page.

SENING REGA“A REGISTERED PROGRAM® - Fridays 9am-12pm we will have a private sewing room available to
work on unfinished regalia. Please Register by emailing EarlyONegmghub.ca

SATURDAY DROP-IN Saturday June 14" from 9am - 3pm. We will be open for drop-in programming.




